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www.muncie.in.gov ∙ Phone: (765) 747-4845

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: July 11, 2024
On April 18, the City of Muncie asked for a State Board of Accounts investigation to verify that all money was accounted for after concerns were raised regarding some procedural errors with a City employee. Following standard procedure, the employee was placed on administrative leave. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The City is pleased to report that the State Board of Accounts has confirmed that all money is accounted for. The City is confident that there was no fraud or misuse of funds, and will be reinstating employment. 



Michele Owen
mowen@muncie.in.gov
(765) 702 - 0979
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